

BLACKPOOL CRICKET CLUB
Executive Committee
18th June 2019
Minutes

Present: Messer's Dave Cresswell, Simon Wrigley, Steve Boyne, Joe Boniface, Pete Campbell, Jay Ambali, Tony Westhead, and Stuart Ashworth

Mesdames: Michelle Chubb

1. Apologies: Gregg Anderton, Martin Lamb, Roger Garlick, Roger Hughes and Sharon Bonell

2. Minutes

The minutes from the 21st May were discussed and agreed.

3 Matters Arising

Matters arising are on the Agenda.

4. Correspondence

Nothing to report

5. Child Welfare

Nothing to report

6. Administration/Honorary Treasurer's Report

Bar

Memberships

Draft accounts for the first 6 months of our financial year have been produced and are available for the committee's perusal, a brief discussion was held regarding various areas of income and expenditure. We are waiting to view our latest stock report to see if there are any areas that can still be improved since the introduction of the bar price increases. Michelle Chubb will e-mail the draft accounts to the committee within the next couple of days.

Unnecessary travel costs to matches was also brought into a discussion with a view of possibly asking the NPCL for a change to the rules in connection with matches that may be affected due to bad weather.

7. Lease and Licence

The Lease is still a work in progress, the Council want to take over our insurance arrangements, however, we have already renewed for this year and are committed to our current arrangement until May 2021.

Fire and Electrical certification is still outstanding.

BLACKPOOL CRICKET CLUB
Executive Committee
18th June 2019
Minutes

Present: Messer's Dave Cresswell, Simon Wrigley, Steve Boyne, Joe Boniface, Pete Campbell, Jay Ambali, Tony Westhead, and Stuart Ashworth

Mesdames: Michelle Chubb

1. Apologies: Gregg Anderton, Martin Lamb, Roger Garlick, Roger Hughes and Sharon Bonell

2. Minutes

The minutes from the 21st May were discussed and agreed.

3 Matters Arising

Matters arising are on the Agenda.

4. Correspondence

Nothing to report

5. Child Welfare

Nothing to report

6. Administration/Honorary Treasurer's Report

Bar

Memberships

Draft accounts for the first 6 months of our financial year have been produced and are available for the committee's perusal, a brief discussion was held regarding various areas of income and expenditure. We are waiting to view our latest stock report to see if there are any areas that can still be improved since the introduction of the bar price increases. Michelle Chubb will e-mail the draft accounts to the committee within the next couple of days.

Unnecessary travel costs to matches was also brought into a discussion with a view of possibly asking the NPCL for a change to the rules in connection with matches that may be affected due to bad weather.

7. Lease and Licence

The Lease is still a work in progress, the Council want to take over our insurance arrangements, however, we have already renewed for this year and are committed to our current arrangement until May 2021.

Fire and Electrical certification is still outstanding.

It was suggested that a banner be place outside the club and that we raise the profile on social media to inform people that we have squash courts.

15. AOB

Staff uniforms are still an issue, it was noted that staff that covered while Andy was on holiday were very smart.

Members cards should be carried at all times and we need to continue the message that renewals of current cards are overdue.

The Extension is on hold at present due to the possible music event for 2020.

16. Next Meeting

7.30pm 20th August

2019

A handwritten signature in cursive script, appearing to read "Gresswell".